in our post home >>>

VVnW Commander, Phil Davis 814-282-9737

1st Vice-Commander, Del Preston 814-853-2915

2nd Vice-Commander, Tom Burbidge

Email: vetspost52@gmail.com POST TELEPHONE: 814-807-1661

Newsletter Email: post52snews@gmail.com

Website: www.post52.com

facebook: www.facebook.com/pages/Post-52
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 771, Meadville PA 16335
Street Address: 13240 Dunham Road. Meadville







POST 52'S NEWS

A Publication ok WWnW (Tack Creer Memorial Poet 52



Our Troops >>>

Project Support our Troops

UPCOMING PACKING:

- **➤** Tuesday, Feb 13th − 5:45pm
- > Tuesday, Feb 27th 5:45 pm
- ➤ Tuesday March 26th 5:45 pm

Visit us at:

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Project - Support-Our-Troops/

We are accepting stateside names and addresses, in addition to those deployed! Reach out to your friends and neighbors and let's get as many soldiers boxes as we can.

Please Contact:

Kim Lengling at (814) 724-9099

Laurie Davis at (814) 853-8145

Commander's Comments

We're smack in the middle of Winter. Hang in there – it's almost over. The next major holiday is Easter which means Spring. Things continue to be busy at the Post. Saturday night dinners have been slow to pick up, so if you're bored on a Saturday night stop in for a home cooked, hot meal.

The local National Guard Stryker Unit was deployed on New Years Eve. Post color guard and members were proud to be a part of their send off. Thank you to everyone who participated and showed support. We have already heard from the Lead Group that is in Africa and the rest of the Unit will be joining them in the next few weeks. Please keep them in your prayers and do what you can to support them.

Dinners are still not back to where they were pre-covid, but we are paying the bills. The Ice machine died, and we had to purchase another one; hopefully it will be up and running soon.

Our Benevolent fund continues to help our Veterans in need as we always have.

Please remember, we are an all-volunteer Veterans organization, and we are always in need of help and new members. If you have some free time to help with our many projects, please call.

Thanks you all for your Continued Support.

Yours In Brotherhood,

Phil 814-282-9737



You ARE loved.

You ARE valued.

Post 52 Saturday Night Dinner Menu



Deep fried haddock, Baked haddock, Spaghetti and Shrimp basket served every week.

See below for weekly features

Beer Battered Fried Fish

15

Deep fried haddock served with choice of fresh cut french fries or baked potato. Served with side salad, veggie and dessert included.

Lemon Pepper Baked Haddock

15

Haddock seasoned with lemon pepper seasoning, freshly baked served with choice of fresh cut french fries or baked potato. Served with side salad, veggie and dessert included.

Spaghetti 10

Post 52 homemade spaghetti meat sauce. Served with side salad, bread and dessert included.

Shrimp Basket 15

8 pieces of golden fried butterfly shrimp served with choice of fresh cut french fries or baked potato. Also served with side salad and dessert included.

Feature dinner February 3, 2024

HOT ROAST BEEF SANDWICHES

12

Roast beef slow cooked - tender and juicy. Served with mashed potatoes, veggies and side salad. Dessert included.

Feature dinner February 10, 2024

CHICKEN & BISCUITS

12

All homemade. Served with side salad, veggie, bread and dessert included.

Feature dinner for February 17, 2024

WINGS 1+

Wing flavors are BBQ, Dry Ranch, Butter & Garlic, Hot or Dry Cajun. Upgrade to a meal add \$5. Includes fresh cut french fries, side salad and dessert.

Feature dinner for February 24, 2024

BEEF TIPS OVER NOODLES

12

Tender chunks of beef served over egg noodles. Served with veggie and side salad. Dessert included.

Details and Dates.....

Troops packings:

- ➤ Tuesday, Feb 13th 5:45pm
- ➤ Tuesday, Feb 27th 5:45 pm
- ➤ Tuesday March 26th 5:45 pm



NEXT TROOP PACKINGS – February 13th and February 27th. 5:45 pm. We are holding 2 packings in February in an effort to get boxes to everyone in the Stryker Unit as quick as possible. Our expenses increased very suddenly. If you've been waiting for the perfect time to donate items or money – NOW is the time! We are very excited to let these local soldiers know how much they are supported in Crawford County.

Items needed most for February packings



Peanut butter (8 oz or 1 lb plastic jars)

Beef jerky

Protein drink mix

Trail mix

Cards from children

Lions dinners: - help needed

February 8th – 3 pm. If you would like to / can help, contact Charlie Manning 814-333-2519

Post Meetings:

All Post monthly meetings are scheduled for the 3rd Monday of the month at 7:00 PM.

NEXT MEETING – February 19th, 7 pm March 18th, 7pm April 15th, 7pm



Kitchen:

The kitchen is short 2 workers on February 24th. If you can help please contact Laurie 814-853-8145

Save the Dates for Later in 2024!

- ➤ 2024 POW/MIA Vigil Friday September 20th
- > 2024 Ride for Freedom Saturday September 21st
- > 2024 Christmas party Saturday, December 14th

RENTALS of the POST HOME

Use of Building Only:

- Member Rental Fee \$75
- Non-Member Rental Fee \$100

Use of Kitchen with Building:

- Member Rental Fee \$125
- Non-Member Rental Fee -- \$150



Renter is responsible for set up of building prior to event and clean up after event. Thank you!

More than 31,000 Veterans sign up for new VA life insurance program in first year For immediate release January 11, 2024, 10:00 am

WASHINGTON — Today, the Department of Veterans Affairs announced that its new guaranteed-acceptance life insurance program, <u>VALife</u>, has issued more than \$950 million in coverage to 31,400 Veterans in its first year.

When VALife <u>first launched</u> in January 2023, it became the first new VA life insurance program for Veterans in more than 50 years and extended life insurance access to millions of Veterans. VALife provides up to \$40,000 of whole life insurance to our nation's Veterans. For all Veterans age 80 or under with service-connected disabilities from 0-100%, acceptance in the program is guaranteed and no medical underwriting is required. Veterans can apply online through VA.gov and receive an instant decision. This program also allows self-service functions like electronic payments and beneficiary updates.

President Biden believes we have a sacred obligation to care for our nation's Veterans and their families, and he has made delivering for Veterans is a key part of his Unity Agenda for the nation. In total, VA is now providing more insurance coverage to more policyholders than ever before in our nation's history – currently serving 5.6 million Veterans, service members, and their families with \$1.5 trillion of insurance.

"All Veterans deserve to know that their families will have financial support when they pass away," said **Secretary of Veterans Affairs Denis McDonough**. "VALife helps make that happen, providing well-earned peace of mind to Veterans and their families nationwide."

VALife increases Veteran access to life insurance in several ways:

- There is no time limit to apply: VA's previous life insurance program for service-disabled Veterans, Service-Disabled Veterans Insurance (S-DVI), required most Veterans to apply for insurance within two years of receiving their disability rating. VALife has no such time constraint for Veterans aged 80 and under.
- There is no health requirement to apply: Under S-DVI, Veterans had to be in good health except for service-connected conditions. VALife has no medical evaluation tied to it.
- Veterans are eligible for more coverage than before: Under S-DVI, most Veterans could only receive up to \$10,000 of coverage. Under VALife, all Veterans are eligible for up to \$40,000 of coverage.

VALife premium rates are competitive with, or better than, rates for policies with similar coverage available in the private sector, and \$40,000 of coverage is more coverage than what other similar products offer. The policy will build cash value after the first two years of coverage when the face value goes into effect. If a Veteran passes away during this two-year waiting period, the named beneficiary will receive all premiums paid plus interest. VALife does not offer waiver of premiums.

Veterans currently enrolled in S-DVI have the option to keep their current coverage or switch to VALife. These Veterans can apply for VALife at any time; however, if they apply before Dec. 31, 2025, they can also retain coverage under S-DVI during the two-year waiting period for the VALife death benefit to go into effect.

To learn more visit va.gov/life-insurance/.

VA to award \$52.5 million in grants to local organizations working to prevent Veteran suicide

For immediate release January 25, 2024, 9:00 am

WASHINGTON — Today, VA <u>announced</u> the availability of \$52.5 million in funding for grants to community-based organizations that provide or coordinate suicide prevention services for Veterans and their families — including conducting Veteran mental health screenings, providing case management and peer support services, delivering emergency clinical services, reaching out to Veterans at risk of suicide, and <u>more</u>.

These grants will be awarded through VA's <u>Staff Sergeant Parker Gordon Fox Suicide Prevention Grant Program</u>. The <u>Notice of Funding Opportunity</u> provides information about the program, eligibility, and award process. Applications are due by 11:59 pm E.T., April 26 and awards will be granted to eligible entities by Sept. 30, 2024. The funds will be used by the selected organizations in fiscal year 2025.

Ending Veteran suicide is <u>VA's top clinical priority</u> and a key part of fulfilling President Biden's <u>Unity Agenda</u> for the nation. Since 2021, VA has worked aggressively to expand support for Veterans in crisis, including <u>offering no-cost health care to Veterans in suicidal crisis at VA or non-VA facilities; launching the 988 (then <u>press 1</u>) to help Veterans connect more quickly with caring, qualified responders through the Veterans Crisis Line; <u>partnering with community-based suicide prevention organizations</u> to provide Veterans with on-the-ground support; expanding <u>firearm suicide prevention efforts</u>; and encouraging Veterans to reach out for help through a <u>national Veteran suicide prevention awareness campaign</u>. Moving forward, VA and the <u>Biden-Harris Administration</u> will continue to work urgently to end Veteran suicide through a <u>public health approach</u> that combines both community-based and clinically based strategies to save lives.</u>

"Veterans in crisis should always have access to the services and support they need – including mental health screenings, peer support, emergency services, and more," said **VA Secretary Denis McDonough.** "There are countless great organizations across America that work side-by-side with VA to do this life-saving work, and we are proud to support their efforts."

This will be the third round of grants awarded as part of VA's <u>Staff Sergeant Parker Gordon Fox Suicide</u> <u>Prevention Grant Program</u>. In September 2023, VA <u>awarded grants</u> totaling \$52.5 million to 80 community-based organizations in 43 states, Washington, D.C., Guam, and American Samoa. The grant program is named after Parker Gordon Fox, a sniper instructor who died by suicide at the age of 25.

Grant funding will be divided into two priorities. Under Priority 1, VA will provide opportunities for funding to those entities with existing SSG Fox SPGP awards. Under Priority 2, new organizations can apply for grants worth up to \$750,000. Following the selection of Priority 1 grantee applicants, any remaining funds will be awarded according to Priority 2. VA may prioritize the distribution of suicide prevention services grants under this priority to: (i) Rural communities; (ii) Tribal lands; (iii) Territories of the United States; (iv) Medically underserved areas; (v) Areas with a high number or percentage of minority Veterans or women Veterans; and (vi) Areas with a high number or percentage of calls to the Veterans Crisis Line.

If you or someone you know is having thoughts of suicide, contact the Veterans Crisis Line to receive free, confidential support and crisis intervention available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. Dial 988 then press 1, chat online at VeteransCrisisLine.net/Chat, or text 838255.

VA housed more than 46,000 homeless Veterans in 2023

For immediate release January 30, 2024, 1:30 pm

WASHINGTON — Today, the Department of Veterans Affairs announced that it permanently housed 46,552 homeless Veterans in 2023 — surpassing the calendar year goal to house 38,000 Veterans by 22.5%.

In 2023, VA also engaged with 40,203 unsheltered Veterans to connect them with the housing and resources they need, exceeding the Department's <u>calendar year goal</u> by 43.6%; ensured that 95.9% of Veterans housed have remained in housing, exceeding the Department's <u>calendar year goal</u> by 0.9%; and ensured that 96.4% of the Veterans who returned to homelessness have been rehoused or are on a pathway to rehousing, exceeding the Department's <u>calendar year goal</u> by 6.4%.

Ending Veteran homelessness is a top priority of VA and President Biden, who has made supporting Veterans a key pillar of his <u>Unity Agenda</u> for the nation. Thanks in part to these efforts, the number of Veterans experiencing homelessness <u>has fallen by 4% since early 2020</u> and by more than 52% since 2010.

"No Veteran should ever experience the tragedy and indignity of homelessness. More than 46,000 formerly homeless Veterans are going to sleep tonight in good, safe, stable homes — and there's nothing more important than that," said **VA Secretary Denis McDonough.** "While this is an important step forward, we're not stopping here — we're going to keep pushing until every Veteran has a safe, stable place to call home in this country they fought to defend."

VA's efforts to combat Veteran homelessness are grounded in reaching out to homeless Veterans, understanding their unique needs, and addressing them. These efforts are built on the evidence-based "Housing First" approach, which prioritizes getting a Veteran into housing, then providing them with the wraparound support they need to stay housed, including health care, job training, legal and education assistance, and more. This initiative is part of the Biden-Harris Administration's broader efforts to reduce homelessness.

VA has also made progress in combating Veteran homelessness in the Greater Los Angeles area, providing 1,790 homeless Veterans with permanent housing in 2023 — which is the most of any city in America and exceeding the local <u>calendar year goal</u> for 2023 by 19.3%.

This is the second year in a row that VA has housed more than 40,000 homeless Veterans. In 2022, <u>VA housed more than 40,000 formerly homeless Veterans</u>, prevented more than 17,700 Veterans and their families from falling into homelessness, and helped nearly 191,700 additional Veteran families who were experiencing financial difficulties to retain their homes or avoid foreclosure.

VA staff and its community partners nationwide help Veterans find <u>permanent housing</u> such as apartments or houses to rent or own, often with subsidies to help make the housing affordable. In some cases, VA staff and partners help Veterans end their homelessness by reuniting them with family and friends.

For more information about VA's comprehensive efforts to end Veteran homelessness, visit VA.gov/homeless.

If you are a Veteran who is experiencing homelessness or at risk for homelessness, call the National Call Center for Homeless Veterans at 877-4AID-VET (877-424-3838). Visit the <u>VA Homeless Programs website</u> to learn about housing initiatives and other programs for Veterans exiting homelessness.

Safeguarding your identity: Keeping your VA benefits safe from identity theft and fraud

Collaboration: VBA Benefits Delivery Protection & Remediation and VA Privacy Service

January 29, 2024 By Franscino Crowelle, Jr., Public Affairs Specialist, VBA Office of Communications

In observance of Identity Theft Awareness Week, Jan. 29 – Feb. 2, 2024, VA provides you and your loved ones information on how to safeguard your identity, keeping your VA benefits safe.

In the contemporary digital era, identity theft is a more likely occurrence than home burglary or car theft. As a Veteran, you hold more <u>sensitive information</u> than an average citizen, necessitating careful protection of your personal accounts, Veteran ID, VA.gov account login, and any benefits you may receive, such as <u>disability compensation</u> and <u>education benefits</u>. Veterans are highly susceptible to fraudulent activities, <u>online scams</u> and deceitful individuals.

<u>Identity theft</u> occurs when hackers obtain sensitive Personally Identifiable Information (PII) like credit card details to sell on the dark web or use for their own gain. Identity theft is a difficult crime to prevent, but there are several measures you can take to safeguard yourself and your VA benefits. It's essential to stay vigilant and familiarize yourself with the following frequently occurring common online scams:

- Direct Deposit/Payment redirection: A bad actor obtains PII to unlawfully access and gain control of Veterans' and beneficiaries' accounts.
- <u>Phishing</u>: A fraudulent practice where an imposter creates a fake online persona to deceive Veterans and their beneficiaries into providing PII.
- Email: A type of scam in which a fraudster sends a fake email, often promoting a contest or reward, to trick a user into clicking on a malware link or obtain sensitive personal information.
- Phone: A scammer may pose as someone you trust and try to obtain your money or personal information to commit identity theft.
- Spoofing: A caller disguises the information shown on caller ID, giving them the ability to impersonate a specific person from a certain location.
- Wired: A type of fraud that involves the use of some form of telecommunications or the internet.
- Forgery: The act of forging or producing a copy of a document, signature, banknote or work of art.
- Malware: One of the top cyber schemes used by bad actors to infect computers. They may even hold your computer "hostage" with malware until you agree to pay a ransom; this type of malware is also known as "ransomware."

How to protect yourself against identity theft

VA is committed to bringing awareness to Veterans and their beneficiaries about trending fraud scams targeting their personal information and benefits to avoid becoming victims of fraudulent acts.

Here are some identity theft prevention tips Veterans can follow to protect themselves:

- Screen emails carefully, and only open emails from senders you know and trust. Delete and block emails from unknown or suspicious senders.
- Be cautious of popups and links on websites, emails and texts that can be used to infect your device with harmful malware.
- Limit PII when you post online, such as your address, date of birth, workplace, or kinship details.
- Delete old social media accounts and limit online presence and available biographical information.

- Maximize privacy settings on all active social media accounts to protect information from unknown users.
- Do not accept friend or connection requests from individuals with only an online presence. Only add friends or connections you know and trust in real life, not those who you have only met online.
- Download strong antivirus software to protect yourself from malware attacks.
- Be aware of signs of a malware infection. If your computer runs unusually slowly or frequently crashes without explanation, it may be an indication it is infected with malware.
- Never send bank information or payment to "online friends" or others. Scammers may threaten to destroy your
 files or data if you do not send payment or banking information. Be alert! Identity theft is not always committed
 by strangers.
- Frequently change and maintain strong passwords and never use PII in the password.
- Be cautious of telephone numbers on your caller ID. Scammers can change the telephone number (spoofing) to make a call appear to come from a different person or place.
- Only shop on sites that are validated—go directly where you want to shop. Check the URL for spelling mistakes or errors.
- Use a credit card instead of a debit card. Credit cards typically provide added protection against fraudulent charges.
- Do not sign forms that are not VA generated or are a third-party authorization for someone to provide "behind-the-scenes" claims assistance.

How to report identity theft and fraud

VA encourages Veterans and their beneficiaries to know the warning signs of the various types of fraud and the best practices to avoid falling victim to a scam.

If a Veteran believes their identity has been stolen, they should contact the <u>Federal Trade Commission</u> (FTC). Identity theft can be reported to the FTC at <u>IdentityTheft@va.gov</u>. If a Veteran has concerns about their VA services being impacted by identity theft, they can call the toll-free VA Identity Theft Helpline at 1-855-578-5492.

In addition, VA has more than 400 VA Privacy Officers (POs) nationwide. Their responsibilities include all matters related to protecting Veteran information, such as receiving and processing privacy complaints, monitoring VA facility compliance with privacy requirements, and promoting privacy training and awareness. Watch this VA Privacy Officers video to learn more about Privacy Officers and how to identify and contact the one in your area.

VA also has fraud prevention resources for Veterans. If a Veteran believes they've experienced health care-related fraud, they can contact the Veterans Health Administration, Office of Integrity, and Compliance Helpline at 1-866-842-4357 (VHAHELP). If a Veteran believes they've experienced VA Benefits fraud, they can contact the VA Benefits Hotline at 1-800-827-1000. Veterans can also learn more about fraud prevention by visiting the Protecting Veterans from Fraud webpage.

Additional Resources

- Request a free copy of your credit report by visiting AnnualCreditReport.com or by calling 877-322-8228.
- VA Partners Commemorate International Fraud Awareness Week; United in Mission to Serve, Support, and Protect Veterans at DigitalVA.
- VA Privacy Homepage.







Do you have a special story or memory from your time in the military, when you were returning home, or since you've been home? Is there a special moment when the ugliness of war was overshadowed by a moment of beauty or some small joy? Was there a moment when you felt that humanity still cared? Has there been a recent experience that surprised you with a good memory?

Would you like to share that with your fellow post members? Perhaps you'd like to leave a softer legacy with those who didn't serve, but support you and love you?

Feel comfortable in sending that short story to: post52snews@gmail.com. We promise to treat your short story (250-750 words) with dignity and care.

(Don't stress over word count, the sharing is the important part. You may make a difference in a fellow veteran's life.)

It's OKAY to Ask for Help!

Please utilize this link to sign up and receive updates from the Veterans Administration via email and/or text messages:

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USVA/subscriber/new/

CRISIS LINE - Crawford County 800-315-5721 and Erie County 800-300-9558

Suicide Hotline 800-273-8255 IF IMMEDIATE DANGER, CALL 911

National Resource Directory- www.nrd.gov - online directory to

services and resources for wounded troops, veterans and their families.

AGENT ORANGE REGISTRY INFORMATION - 412-822-1707 OR

https://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/agentorange/benefits/registry-exam.asp

Herbicide Storage Location Link (OUTSIDE of Vietnam):

https://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/agentorange/locations/index.asp

CRAWFORD COUNTY VETERANS SERVICES OFFICE

814-333-7314 (phone) OR website information:

https://www.crawfordcountypa.net/VeteransServices/Pages/home.aspx

There is help available 24 hours a day, seven days a week:

The Veterans Crisis Line — Call (800) 273-8255, then press 1. You can also text and chat online at 838255.

Dial 988 then Press 1 for crisis support 24/7!

Also available is the Women Veterans Call Center, which provides U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs services and resources to women veterans, their families and caregivers. You can also chat online anonymously with a call center representative. Call (855) VA-Women (855-829-6636) 8 a.m. to 10 p.m. on weekdays and 8 to 6:30 Saturdays. Use the same number to text.

The paper edition of Post 52's News is a quarterly publication.

The email (e-Edition) is issued monthly.

If you wish to receive a monthly copy, please send your email address to: post52snews@gmail.com
Paper Edition/Copy Schedule (subject to changes / extra editions):
March, June, June, June, June, June, September, December.
Emailto:post52snews@gmail.com
Post52snews@gmail.com
<a href="mailto:post52snews@gmailto:post5

Submission Deadline for the Post 52 Newsletter is the 28th of each month. Items received after the 28th will be held for future issues, printed as time and space permit, and as appropriate.

Lion's Club dinners are listed on our calendar so that members are aware of when we need additional kitchen help; our Post caters the dinners for the Lion's Club. Stop in, lend a hand, and thank the Lion's Club members for their community work!

Thanks for all you do every day of every month!

Commander: Phil Davis

1st Vice: Del Preston

2nd Vice: Tom Burbidge

Master Sgt-at-Arms: Jack Sheets

Trustee: Ken Novosel

Quarter Master: Laurie Davis

Secretary: Marsha Manning

Membership dues were to be renewed by

December 31st.

You can pay them at any time.

Annual membership \$20;

Life membership \$200.

Anyone not renewed by January 31st

will no longer receive

their monthly newsletter.

What's Happening at Post 52 and around the Globe

February 2024						
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
Suii	WOT	Tue	Wed	1	2 Groundhog Day	3 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
4	5	6	7	8 Lions Club Dinner, help needed	9	10 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
11 Super Bowl A.B.A.T.E. meeting 11:30am at Post 52	12	13 TROOPS PACKING 5:45PM	14 Ash Wednesday Valentine's Day	15	16	17 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4-7PM
18	19 President's Day Post 52 meeting 7pm	20	21	22	23	24 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
25	26	27 TROOPS PACKING 5:45PM	28	29		·
			March 202	24		
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
					1	2 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
3	4	5	6	7	8 Int'l. Women's Day	9 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
10 Daylight Saving Begins A.B.A.T.E. meeting 11:30am at Post 52	11	12	13	14 Lions Club Dinner, help needed	15	16 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
17 St Patrick's Day	18 Post 52 meeting 7pm	19	20 Start of Spring (Spring Equinox)	21	22	23 Earth Hour SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4-7PM
24	25	26 TROOPS PACKING 5:45PM	27	28 Holy Thursday	29 Good Friday	30 NO DINNER Happy Easter!
31 Easter		•		'	•	
April 2024						
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
	1	2	3	4	5	6 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4-7PM
7	8	9	10	11 Lions Club Dinner, help needed	12	13 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
14 A.B.A.T.E. meeting 11:30am at Post 52	15 Tax Day (Taxes Due) Post 52 meeting 7pm	16	17	18	19	20 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
21	22 Earth Day	23	24 Administrative Professionals	25	26 Arbor Day	27 SATURDAY NIGHT DINNER 4- 7PM
28	29	30		•		